
Lincolnshire-Prairie View School District 103 

Memo 

To: Board of Education 
From: Patrick Palbicke 
CC: Dr. Scott Warren 
Date: December 5, 2024 
Re: November 2024 Donations 

During October 2024, the District received the following donations: 

 Donors  Amount    Purpose of Donation 

PTO 990.00 DW- Speakers for Spanish 
Department LTL Grant 

PTO 918.27 DW Yamaha Keyboard & AV Cart 
LTL Grant 

Blackbaud Giving Fund 
(ABBVIE) 

10.00 Employee Match – D103 

Blackbaud Giving Fund 
(ABBVIE) 

500.00 Employee Match - DW Science 
Olympiad 

Blackbaud Giving Fund 
(ABBVIE) 

25.00 Employee Match - Sprague 

Recommendation: 

We recommend approval by the Board of Education to accept the donations with gratitude for 
the donor's generosity.




